
 
 

 

  

 

 

18 December 2017 
 

 
 
Ms Jenny Wilkinson 
Parliamentary Budget Officer 
Parliament House  
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Wilkinson 
 
In relation to your request seeking input into the PBO report into processes, timeframes and prioritisation, my office 
has no substantive feedback or input for the review. We are very happy with current practices. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Senator Richard Di Natale 
Leader of the Australian Greens 


